
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

SACRED HEART & ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 
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PARISH NEWSLETTER                          

 
 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 

 
 

7th May, 2023 – The Fifth Sunday of Easter 
Mass Times & Intentions 

 
Saturday 6th – Vigil Mass 6.30 pm The King 

 9.00 am The Parishioners 

 10.30 am Tiffany & Isaac Koh & family 

Monday 8th  10.00 am Janice Turner 

Tuesday 9th   11.00 am Requiem Mass for Joan Quinn 

Wednesday 10th  10.00 am Kathleen Brindle 

Thursday 11th  10.00 am Madeleine Van Steene 

Friday 12th  10.45 am Requiem Mass for Theresa Molloy 

Saturday 13th – Vigil Mass 6.30 pm Intentions of Christopher Lomzik 

 9.00 am The Parishioners 

 10.30 am Frank Brindle 
 

 

Please Note 
 
 • Confessions available on request after any Mass. Please ask Father Anthony. 

 

Society of Saint Gregory – Summer School, 26-29 July 2023  

Venue: Liverpool Hope University, Hope Park Campus, Childwall, L16 1JD. Theme: ‘Joyful Procla-

mation of the Gospel’ In his recent Apostolic letter, Desiderio Desideravi, Pope Francis calls for 

the Liturgical Formation. Heeding this call, through talks, workshops, liturgies and music, the So-

ciety of Saint Gregory Summer School 2023 considers the vision of the Second Vatican Council, 

its relevance today, and how we can help to root it more firmly in our communities. Speakers 

include Bishop John Arnold, Professor Claire Ozanne and David McLouglin speaking about the 

Council documents, with time for questions afterwards. Workshops will be focusing on parish 

ministry. We welcome both Residential and Day Delegates and Bursary funding is available.  
 

Further details, and online booking for Residential places, are available at 

https://www.ssg.org.uk/summer-school-2023/ or by emailing summerschool@ssg.org.uk  

 

APF - Mill Hill Red Box Results 2022  

The Red Boxes from the Diocese of Shrewsbury raised a total of £131,199 for 2022. The Associa-

tion for the Propagation of the Faith has written to record their thanks to Father Anthony Grace, 

our Diocesan Director, to all our parish priests, local secretaries, promoters and the people of the 

Diocese for this generous support for the worldwide mission of the Church. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

The Apostles Creed 
 

I believe in God, the Father Almighty, Creator of heaven and earth, 

and in Jesus Christ, His only Son, our Lord, 

who was conceived by the Holy Spirit, born of the Virgin Mary, 

suffered under Pontius Pilate, was crucified, died and was buried; 

He descended into hell; on the third day He rose again from the dead; 

He ascended into heaven, and is seated at the right hand of God the Father Almighty; 

from there He will come to judge the living and the dead. 

I believe in the Holy Spirit, the Holy Catholic Church, 

the communion of Saints, the forgiveness of sins, 

the resurrection of the body, and life everlasting.  

Amen. 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
St Teresa’s Prayer Group – Meets every Wednesday We meet in the parish hall between 11.15 am and 12.15 

pm for prayer, scripture, intentions, rosary and music. All are most welcome to join us. For further infor-

mation please contact: Marcelle Perch Tel: 07776-343-499 or Mary Robinson Tel: 07505-127-451. 
 

Praying for the unborn and women facing crisis pregnancies “For all those who have just learned they are 

expecting a baby and have troubled hearts, let us pray that the Lord Jesus would remove anxiety and fear 

from their lives. Lord hear us”. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

Sunday 7th – 5th Sunday of Easter 
   

Sunday 14th – 6th Sunday of Easter 

Reg. Charity No. 234025 

about:blank
https://www.ssg.org.uk/summer-school-2023/
mailto:summerschool@ssg.org.uk
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Prayer for the King 

 

Lord save Charles, the King 

 

And hear us on the day when we shall call upon you. 

 

Almighty God, we pray for your servant Charles, the King, now by your mercy reigning. 

Adorn him with every virtue, remove all evil from his path, that with all the royal family 

he may come in grace to you, the way, the truth and the life. Through Christ Our Lord. 

 

Amen. 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 

 

 

Welcoming The New Apostolic Nuncio to Great Britain 

Bishop Mark writes, “Please remember in prayer Archbishop Miguel Maury Buendia as he begins 

his mission this week as the Apostolic Nuncio to Great Britain. Archbishop Buendia brings a wealth 

of experience from his service of the Holy See in the Apostolic Nunciatures of Rwanda, Uganda, 

Morocco, Nicaragua, Egypt, Slovenia, Ireland and in the Section for Relations with States of the 

Secretariat of State in Rome and as Apostolic Nuncio to Kazakhstan, Tajikistan and Kyrgyzstan and 

most recently Apostolic Nuncio to Romania and Moldova. We pray for the many responsibilities 

involved in being the personal representative of the Holy Father in our land.” 

 

Lourdes Youth (Age 16-22) Pilgrimage 2023 

Join the team, serving all those journeying to Lourdes on pilgrimage who seek our care and sup-

port. Dates for the 2023 Youth Pilgrimage: Wed 26th July – Fri 4th August. 

Contact youth@dioceseofshrewsbury.org or call 07934-299-606. 

 

Course on Vatican II. Part III Lumen Gentium 

Thank you to the many people who have been in touch to say how helpful they find the reflections 

on Vatican II. We continue Part III On The Church by asking the question: ‘Who is the Church?’ The 

Council's answer is given in Lumen Gentium Chaps 1 and 2, taken together. The relevant pod-

cast and handouts are now available on the diocesan website at dioceseofshrewsbury.org in 

the section on 'News and Events'. A leaflet outlining the content of all of the podcasts is available 

in the parish. If you have difficulty accessing this material or have questions and reflections, please 

don’t hesitate to contact Barbara via E: barbara.davies@dioceseofshrewsbury.org or T: 07730 

526821. 

 

 

 

STONYHURST - Sponsored Walk for Life - Coronation Bank Holiday 

At Stonyhurst, starting at 2.00 pm on Monday 8th May at Theodore House, Stonyhurst, walkers will 

head along a shortened route of the scenic Tolkien Trail, offering the chance to take part in an 

afternoon of prayer and witness in aid of Right to Life. There will be Eucharistic Adoration in Saint 

Peter’s Church throughout the afternoon for those wishing to accompany the event in prayer, with 

Benediction at 5:15pm, after which refreshments will be served at Theodore House.  

https://christianheritagecentre.com/events/walk-for-life/ to register and for more information.   

 

A Day For Catechists  

Saturday 3 June, 10am - 4pm, St Alban’s Church Hall, Macclesfield, SK11 8DJ. If you have been 

called to be a Catechist or would like to know more about how to pass on the faith, do come, get 

to know other catechists in parishes nearby and find out about how you can respond, formation 

and training and other resources that are available. Please bring a packed lunch. For information 

contact Natalie Orefice on 07730 526828 or natalie.orefice@dioceseofshrewsbury.org 

 

Annual SVP Walk For The Children’s Camp In Snowdonia 

Sunday, June 11th From 1.00pm 
 

We would really love to see a few more people out to support this traditional fund raising walk. 

The camp was started in 1932 in Stockport... we are getting towards the century. Now the “camp” 

is for children identified as seriously without any chance of a holiday – from social workers, schools 

and food banks. It is professionally run so that children with real difficulties can really enjoy. Chil-

dren from Wythenshawe, Tameside and Stockport. If the parish is aware of any really needy chil-

dren (9 to 12), please let us know. 
 

Meet at the Coffee Shop, Higher Poynton, SK12 1TE. BRING FRIENDS BRING FAMILY.  

Giftaid it - Just ring 07504 130749. 

 

Diocesan Mass for the Celebration of Marriage  

Bishop Mark writes, “The annual Marriage Mass is to be held this year for the first time since Feb-

ruary 2020. It will be celebrated on Saturday October 14th 2023, 12 noon at Saint Columba’s Church 

Plas Newton Lane, Chester CH2 1SA, and will be followed by a reception in the Parish Hall. I will be 

inviting couples who are celebrating significant wedding anniversaries this year: Silver, Pearl, Ruby, 

Golden, Diamond or Platinum and also newly married couples to attend for their first anniversary. 

This invitation is also extended to couples who celebrated their wedding in 2021 and 2022.” 
 

 

An Introduction to the Second Vatican Council – Parish Hall 

Each Monday in the parish hall between 11.15 am and 12.15 pm – a small group discussion follow- 

ing the excellent online course initiated by Bishop Mark at the request of many in the Diocese. 

Please join us to learn more about Vatican II and its more important teachings. For more details 

ring Robin or Wanda Haig on 01625 409562. 
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